TOWN OF ELMIRA
ESTABLISHED 1792

1255 WEST WATER STREET
ELMIRA NEW YORK 14905

Phone: (607) 734-2031
Fax 607-734-4089

Due to the recent increase in Covid-19 cases the Town of Elmira wants
to take every precaution necessary to protect their residents as well as
their employees.

That being said the Town Hall will be closed for walk in services for at
least two weeks effective Monday November 2nd. At that time, it will
be reevaluated by the Town Board.

You will still be able to conduct business by drop box or by mail (1255
W. Water Street, Elmira, NY 14905).

There will be an employee at the building during regular business hours
accepting phone calls.

Town Board Meetings will be held using zoom. (There will be
information on the website to join)

The Court will be open on Wednesday nights at 6:30pm. We are
encouraging those which need to be seen to do so using the link
attached on the court page of the Town’s website. If you need to make
a payment please mail or put in the drop box using the payments
explained on the form.

Voting will still be open at the Town
locations during usual voting times.



